
ARTS DISTRICT LOS ANGELES 
ADLA MINUTES 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024, 1:30 p.m. 
 

Art Share LA 
801 E. 4th Place 

Los Angeles, CA 90013 

 
 

 
I. Call to Order 

Chairman Frank Gallo called the meeting to order at 1:32 p.m. 
 

II. Public Comment 
Gallo asked for public comment and/or Board comment, seeing none he moved 
on.  

 
III. Approval of ADLA Board Meeting Minutes 

Gallo called for approval of the minutes from March 2024. Normandin motioned to 
approve the minutes, which were seconded by Bhavnani. At 1:33 p.m., the minutes 
were approved unanimously.   
 

IV. Public Safety Report 
Gallo asked for the public safety report, but seeing as Officer Zambrano was not 
present, Gallo moved on. 
 

V. Presentations  
Gallo asked for presentations. Chris Cashman introduced himself and his 
organization, Atypical IT, which provides I.T. solutions. Chris asked Vargas to 
share his contact information with the Board in case anyone needed IT solutions. 
Gallo thanked Cashman and moved onto the next presentation.  
 
Cullin Tobin introduced himself and presented his campaign centered around 
educating neighbors to pick up after their dogs. He expressed concerns about dog 
waste becoming a hindrance to our neighborhood. Tobin proposed installing signs 
to remind community members to pick up after their pets. Bhavnani asked how 
much this campaign would cost. Tobin responded that he would like to install 50 
signs which would cost $3,000. Phillips suggested getting community support for 
funding. Mitchell commented that, in her experience, signs are often tagged, 
stickered, or stolen. She recommended either reducing the size of the signs or 
stenciling it on the sidewalk. Vargas announced that anyone interested in being 
involved can attend the next neighborhood council meeting. He explained the 
community will be working on this for a few months. Gallo thanked Tobin and 
moved on.  

 
VI. Artist Report 

Gallo asked for an artist report, but seeing none he moved on. 
 
 



Meeting Minutes – March 20, 2024 

 
 
VII. LARABA Update 

Gallo asked for a LARABA update. Javier Borrani, LARABA President, shared that 
Bridgefest LA would be happening again this year. He said the event will be co-
produced this year with Insomniac and that they hope to organize the event in 
September. Phillips asked whether the bridge lights would be working before then. 
Borrani explained that it would be unlikely because the wiring is expensive to 
replace, but there will be additional lighting from the production company. 

 
VIII. New Business 

Gallo asked for new business, but seeing no comments, he moved on. 
 
IX. Meeting Adjourn 

Gallo concluded the meeting at 1:48 p.m. 
 

Board Member Attendance 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS PRESENT ABSENT BOARD OF DIRECTORS PRESENT ABSENT 

Pouya Abdi  X Chris Pearson  X 

Yuval Bar-Zemer  X Lauren Phillips X  

Dilip Bhavnani X  Matthew Quiat  X 

Frank Gallo X  Mark Rothenberg X  

David Greenberg  X Cindy 
Schwarzstein X  

Paul Holliday X  Michael Soroudi X  

Dennis Kim  X David Stahl X  

Matt Klein X  Beth Stryker X  

Rebecca Liu-
Morales X  Lisa Vacca-Brown X  

Matthew Marquez X  Shep Wainwright X  

Valerie Mitchell X  Thomas Wulf  X 

Adam Normandin X   

 
 


